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1. Preschool - 4th grade had their first PBIS quarterly party.
● 4th Grade: Bowling
● 3rd Grade: Bowling
● 2nd Grade: Skating
● 1st Grade: CWC
● Kindergarten: Park
● Preschool: Played games in the gym

2. Students and staff participated in our dress up days during red ribbon week while
learning about healthy choices and drug awareness

3. 1st graders had a Halloween costume parade for the residents at Linn Haven
4. Parent/Teacher Conferences -  A HUGE thank you to the Booster for Elementary

Kids parent group who catered dinner on Tuesday and the High School National
Honor Society who provided dinner on Thursday!

5. The instructional coaches and guidance counselors attended the Iowa BEST
Conference.

6. Art Project: 1st graders created an imaginary friend and based on information the
7th grader obtained from the 1st grader, they had to draw an image of what they
thought the 1st graders Imaginary Friend looked like. Then, the 7th graders
learned how to sew this Imaginary Friend for their 1st Grade Friend. They also
wrote a story based on details given by the 1st grade friend. When we gave the
Imaginary Friend to the 1st graders they were read the story and given a
certificate of adoption to adopt the Imaginary Friend.

7. Our book fair had $4,382.97 in sales and we got 112 new books for our library!
We also have new puppet kits students can check out.

8. We had a successful turnout for our fall parent/teacher conferences
9. Elementary now has a newsletter to keep parents/guardians updated on events

at school.




